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Condolences Statement: Mr. David Archer, Hillgrove Resources Inaugural Managing Director  

 

On behalf of Hillgrove Resources, I extend our deepest condolences to the family, friends and extended community 

of Mr. David Archer following his recent passing. 

 

Mr. Archer worked with Hillgrove Resources from 2003 until 2010, playing an integral role as Company Managing 

Director through our initial exploration drilling and feasibility study stages, and into the commencement of our 

open pit mine. He served as a great advocate for Hillgrove Resources, providing immeasurable guidance and 

contributing a wealth of knowledge. It is without doubt that Mr. Archer was fundamental in the early years’ 

success of Hillgrove Resources.  

 

We are deeply saddened by this loss; we hope his family and friends find peace and comfort during this difficult 

time and our thoughts remain with them.   

 

Derek Carter 

Chairman, Hillgrove Resources 

 

 

 

 

 


